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May 8, 2023 
 

Putnam Lions Club Foundation Recognized The Arc ECT at Annual Night of Giving 
 

The Arc Eastern Connecticut received $250 from the Putnam Lions Club Foundation as part of 
their annual Night of Giving event. The ceremony was held April 14 at the CT Audubon Society 
at their Pomfret center. “The Lions have been a great partner and advocate for people with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities, particularly in northeastern Connecticut,” said The 
Arc’s Chief Executive Officer Kathleen Stauffer.  “It’s an honor to be recognized by the 
Foundation each year; their generosity helps us provide such a wide variety of opportunities for 
the people we support.” 
 
To learn more about The Arc Eastern Connecticut and its programs throughout the region, 
please visit TheArcECT.org or contact Denise Tift at (860) 889-4435, ext. 116. 

 

 


